
In September, you will be in Brunel Class. 

Our class is named after Isambard Kingdom Brunel 

Miss Humphrey will be your class teacher. 

 

All about me! 

Miss Humphrey 

 

Hi, I am Miss Humphrey and I will be your new class teacher 
in Brunel Class in September. I will be new to Nansledan 
School and am really looking forward to getting to know you 
all and supporting your learning. Our class will have a 
mixture of Year 3 and Year 4 children. As you are new to 
Nansledan, like I am, we will get to know everyone together 
and help each other to settle in. I have already spoken to your 
teacher from this year to find out a little bit about you and 
am super keen to meet you soon. 

Just so you know a little bit about me here are some facts: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I hope you all have a 
lovely summer and I am 
really looking forward to 
getting to know you all in 
September!  

Favourite: 

• Colour – Turquoise and Yellow 
• Animal - Dog 
• Book/ Author – David Walliams 
• Beach – Tregirls  
• Hobby- Netball 

 

Dislikes: 

• Food - Tomatoes 
• Animal – Spiders 


